Albuquerque Nursery School
1423 Wyoming Blvd. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87112
(505) 298-7547
FEBRUARY 2021 PARENT NEWSLETTER

Dear families,
The verdict is in and majority of our families have asked to continue on with our Friend’s Day parties as usual.  We will therefore allow the children to bring in cards and snacks to share with their friends on Friday, February 12, 2021.  Our school will continue to practice safety measures to minimize the spread of germs.  To help with this we ask a few things from you:
*Please bring in cards by Monday, February 8, 2021
*Snack items must be store bought, completely sealed
*If possible, bring in individually wrapped items 

Please remember that our school is a nut free facility.  We must also avoid items that could be a choking hazard such as grapes, carrots, popcorn, and hard candy.

Parties will be at the following times:
Infant/Toddler Class	10:00 AM			¾’s Class		3:00 PM
2’s Class		10:00 AM			Kindergarten Class	3:00 PM
Pre K Class		10:00 AM			School age Class	3:00 PM

REFER A FRIEND!  Our school has a referral program in which you can earn up to $100.00 for each child that enrolls full time from your referral.  You are fully aware that the economy could be much better.  Therefore, at Albuquerque Nursery School we have some spaces available.  We hope that all of our families feel good about having their child enrolled in our school and share this with friends and family.  Our referral program allows us to fill any spaces we may have available while offering our existing families an opportunity to earn some extra cash.  For more information on this program, please talk to an office staff member.

Our school continues to do all we can to keep ourselves, your child, and your family as safe and healthy as possible.  We ask that our families cooperate and remain dedicated to the measures we have put in place.  As families drop off or pick-up children from our school, we must require that all individuals coming within 6 ft of the door wear a mask.  Thank you to everyone for their continued efforts as we move through this pandemic.

Thank you for allowing us to care for your child.  As always, please feel free to come to us with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
Albuquerque Nursery School

 
